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June 9, 1975 

Docket No. 50-331 

Note to Files: 

TELEPHONE CONVERSATION WITH IOWA ELECTRIC LIGHT & POWER COMPANY 

On May 23, 1975, a telephone conversation was held with 

Kurt Haas, Don Moen, and Karl Meyer of Iowa Electric Light and 

Power Company (IELP). The IELP representatives stated that their 

is no significant noise indicated on the Traversing Incore Probe 

(TIP) trace taken at location 16-09 on October 8, 1974. The IELP 

representatives further stated that their is significant noise 

indicated on the TIP trace taken at location 16-09 on May 17, 1975.  
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